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July 15, 2024 
 

We are continuing our busy 

Summer schedule. We  had a 

wonderful week of camp in 

Pennsylvania. There were fifteen churches that participated 

in a week that was planned, staffed and hosted by Mt. Zion 

Baptist Church in Brogue, PA. The camp that Mt. Zion 

rented is called Penn’s Grove Retreat, but for many years it 

was known as Camp Pamadeva. (Pennsylvania, Maryland, 

Delaware, Virginia) I can remember playing with my 

Matchbox cars on the roots of the trees in this camp as a 

small boy when my father was preaching at this camp. 

Years later I returned as a Junior camper, then a teen 

camper, then a counsellor and finally as a speaker with my 

own children with me. Some years I spent an entire month 

at Camp Pamadeva as the Hal Webb Team spoke for 

Junior and Teen weeks for two different groups of 

Independent Baptist Churches. The old wooden cabins 

have been replaced by block ones and the dining hall was 

replaced years ago, but the open sided 

Tabernacle is still the center of the camp. 

That is as is should be since that building 

is where the most important activities of 

camp took place. Many souls have been 

saved in that old Tabernacle. Many lives 

have been surrendered to God there. Missionaries, pastors, 

evangelists and other full time Christian workers were 

called to ministry there. If the building could only talk what 

stories it could tell. Famous evangelists like Billy Sunday 

preached there! 
 

We had a wonderful week of camp! Mt. Zion runs both their 

Junior and Teen camps concurrently. I was the main teen 

speaker but also spoke twice to the Juniors in a smaller 

secondary chapel. God blessed the services at camp. 

Teens filled the altar nearly every evening service. Souls 

were saved and at least one young man said he was called 

to preach! We look forward to returning in a few more years.  

 

        
We have our visas and have purchased our tickets. Please pray 

as we prepare for the trip. There is still much to do! 

We are still working through adjusting our schedule both here 

and in Fiji to accommodate the changes the government of Fiji 

has made in their school calendar. We do a lot of work in schools, 

so this is very important. Please pray about these details. 

ITINERARY 
2024 

 

July 14-17 – (S-W) - Maranatha Baptist Church, Elkton, MD 
July 21-26 – Valleyiew Bapt. Church, Northampton, PA  
July 28-Aug.1–(S-TH)–Kendall Park Bapt. Ch.,Frankin Pk,NJ 
Aug. 4-9 – Final preparation for Australia trip 
Aug. 13-Sept. 20 – Australia Mission Trip 
 

OPEN DATES 

2024 
Oct. 27-Nov. 1- Western or Central PA, Northern WV or MD 

2025 
We still have some open dates in late January and early 
February in SC, AL, and MS as well as in TX (March) and 
AZ (April) going to the West Coast! Dates open in the Fall 
on our way East. 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
• Safety in travel. 

• Direction in scheduling. 

• Protection from illness. 

• More souls for Jesus! 
 

 

 

 

Yours for Souls, 

   Barry and Cheryl Webb 

Ministry Update 
Barry Webb Evangelistic Ministries, Inc. 

24214 Red Rock Lane, SW, Rawlings, MD 21557 
(301) 373-0214, bwemi@juno.com, www.setlinc.com/bwemi 

 

 

 


